
Beach Litter 

Following concerns raised by residents, over litter and overflowing bins on Patterson's Walk, 
the Environment, Amenities and Footpaths Committee of FPC arranged an onsite meeting 
with Arun District Council to explore potential solutions.   

As a result, we are pleased to confirm that we 
now have additional black bins along the beach 
front between the Bluebird Café to the end of 
Patterson’s Walk, generally adjacent to the Dog 
Waste bins. 

There is new signage in the car park requesting 
visitors take their litter home and there will be 
further signs along Patterson’s Walk outlining 
where the nearest dog waste/litter bins can be 
found.  

We have a commitment from ADC that BIFFA will 
provide additional checks and emptying to meet 
the demand in the summer months. 

We appreciate the ongoing support and commitment of ADC in working with us to keep our 
beach front tidy. 

If you see that any of the bins (or others in the Village) are overflowing or damaged please 
report to Arun at the following link: 

https://www1.arun.gov.uk/external/Cleansing_BinReport.ofml?id=%27+Math.random() 
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